
Christmas  Sale  On  E-Books
Still Going
Like  everyone else, I’ve got a sale going for the rest of the
year on my ebooks. This is going to run from now through the
end of the year. There are three options to pick from:

 

Any two for $7 (Usually $8)

Any three for $10 (Usually $12)

ALL SIX for $15 (Usually $24)

 

The books to pick from are:

Complete 1998 Monday Night Raw

Complete 2001 Monday Night Raw

History of the WWE Championship

History of Starrcade

Complete Monday Nitro Volume 1 (1995-1996)

History of In Your House (new)

 

This will be done a bit differently than usual. Since it would
be nearly impossible to do this through Amazon, I’m going to
handle this myself. If you’re interested in one of these, send
me an e-mail at kbwrestlingreviews@hotmail.com and we’ll set
it up through Paypal.

 

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2013/12/19/christmas-sale-on-e-books-still-going/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2013/12/19/christmas-sale-on-e-books-still-going/


If you could, drop me a comment on here so I’ll make sure to
see your e-mail.

 

Hope you enjoy these,

 

KB

Thank You Again/Sale Reminder
To  my complete and utter amazement, my old record of sales
for the ebooks was broken AGAIN in November.  I’m shocked that
these things keep happening and can’t thank you guys enough
for supporting me with this stuff.  I’ll be making them as
long as you all keep wanting them.

If you haven’t checked out my books yet, here’s my Amazon
author page with all of them available:

 

Also remember that I’ve got a sale up on the ebooks until the
end of the year.

 

This is going to run through the end of the year.  There are
three options to pick from:

 

Any two for $7 (Usually $8)

Any three for $10 (Usually $12)

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2013/12/03/thank-you-againsale-reminder/


ALL SIX for $15 (Usually $24)

 

The books to pick from are:

Complete 1998 Monday Night Raw

Complete 2001 Monday Night Raw

History of the WWE Championship

History of Starrcade

Complete Monday Nitro Volume 1 (1995-1996)

History of In Your House (new)

 

This will be done a bit differently than usual.  Since it
would be nearly impossible to do this through Amazon, I’m
going to handle this myself.  If you’re interested in one of
these, send me an e-mail at kbwrestlingreviews@hotmail.com and
we’ll set it up through Paypal.  Also these can be sent
internationally as I’ll be emailing the books to you so the
country isn’t a problem whatsoever.

 

If you could, drop me a comment on here so I’ll make sure to
see your e-mail.

 

Hope you enjoy these,

 

KB



Happy Thanksgiving
Thank  you all for taking the time to read my ramblings on
here.  The ad revenue and ebook sales are making it more and
more likely that I can do this as my full time job every month
as the sales have been consistently going up.  I’ll keep
putting them out as long as you guys want them.  Thank you all
for sticking with me and I’ll be around as long as you want me
to be.

 

KB

Question Regarding the Ebooks
Would  having  one  every  month  to  six  weeks  be  overkill?  
Remember that there’s no time frame for buying them as I’m not
taking them down or anything, but would putting a new one out
that often be too much?  They will never  be more than $5 each
and they’ll be formatted better next time as I’ve figured out
a few things I did wrong.  Also I’ll be writing an original
one soon with a large amount of unreleased material.  The
reason for the time frame is due to how the payment from
Amazon works as basically if I wait for the first of the
month, it causes another month of waiting on my end.  The book
has been selling well and more are definitely coming.  I’m
just not sure on the time frame.

 

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2013/11/28/happy-thanksgiving-2/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2013/02/12/question-regarding-the-ebooks/


Thoughts on this?

 


